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Notice of Potential Annexation of Territory - 2322 Knaus Road (AN
13-0001)

The City Council will consider this annexation application at its meeting on May 7, 2013. The property is located at:
2322 Knauss Road (21E04BB04400).
To learn more about this annexation, use the link provided below.

For more information regarding the Council's agenda and schedule, please contact Cate Schneider, City Recorder,
(503) 675-3984 or email. A link to the Council's agenda page for May 7, 2013 is also provided below.

Web Links
Annexation AN 13-0001City Council Meeting, May 7, 2013
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